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Individual Reflection on prayer  

1. Has anyone ever taught you how to pray? Who? When? 

2. What is your favorite prayer?  

3. Who taught it to you? Do you remember how old you were when you first starting praying?  

4. Over and over in the scriptures we read about Jesus going off to a quiet place to pray. Do you have a 

quiet place where you can pray each day? 

5. Where are you when you feel closest to God?  

6. Where were you when you felt the closest to God in your life? 

 

 

Sponsor and Candidate Reflection  

1. Review and discuss individual reflection questions 

2. Discuss the following: 

i. Who and what are the biggest influences in your life? Would you say they are a positive 

or negative influence in the way you live and in the choices you make? 

ii. Is the faith something you speak about to the people closest to you? 

3. Sponsor please share about your prayer life and how it has affected you  



Individual Reflection on Confirmation and the gifts of the Holy Spirit  

Gifts of the Holy Spirit 

Wisdom – to desire God and His will 

Understanding – to better comprehend God’s word and truth 

Counsel (Right Judgement) – to know God’s will 

Fortitude (Courage) – the courageous strength to do God’s will 

Knowledge – to know God’s truth for ourselves 

Piety (Reverence) – to delight in God as our beloved father 

Fear of the Lord (Awe) – to feel wonder and awe in the presence of God 

 

1. What is Confirmation? Why do you want to receive this sacrament? 

2. How will you live out your faith as a confirmed, adult member of the Church? What talents or gifts has 

God given you that will help to build his kingdom? 

3. What saint name did you choose? Why? 

4. What are some things you can do to continue to grow in your faith? 

5. In your own words, who is the Holy Spirit? 

6. Which of the seven gifts of the Holy Spirit do you feel most in need of at this time in your life? 

7. When was the last time you felt the Holy Spirit prompting you to do something? Or not do something? 

8. How will having the Holy Spirit as your constant companion make life better? 

9. What excites me most about being a confirmed Catholic is… 

 

 

Sponsor and Candidate Reflection  

1. Review and discuss individual reflection questions 

2. Recall your Confirmation and discuss 

a. Your preparation – sponsor, saint name, etc. 

3. Sponsor please share how you practice your faith and why it is important 

  



Being Catholic Today Examination 

1. Being Catholic means … we belong to a faith community which shares Jesus’ vision and responds to his 
presence in our midst. Being Catholic means we respect each member of this community, and we use our 
unique talents to contribute to it in a positive way. 

2. Being Catholic means … we believe in God, the Father. God has made us brothers and sisters to everyone 
who has ever lived. God sent his Son, Jesus Christ, who loved us enough to die for us and give us eternal 
life. 

3. Being Catholic means … we believe in the Holy Spirit and the Spirit’s powerful presence in the church 
and in the world. Being Catholic means we accept and use the many gifts the Spirit gives us. It is the 
Holy Spirit who makes it possible for a Catholic to accept Jesus into his or her life. 

4. Being Catholic means … we attempt to live Jesus’ teaching in our life by loving God above all things, 
loving our neighbors as ourselves, forgiving our enemies, and extending special care to the poor, lonely, 
and the outcast. 

5. Being Catholic means … we work for peace and justice, thus helping the Lord promotes the spread of his 
reign on earth as it is in heaven. 

6. Being Catholic means … we remember and celebrate the suffering, death, and resurrection of Jesus Christ 
by living a sacramental life. This includes, for example, recognizing a need for forgiveness through the 
celebration of the sacrament of reconciliation.  

7. Being Catholic means … we value the Eucharist as a special sign of God’s nourishing love, a way to meet 
the living Lord Jesus.  

8. Being Catholic means … we participate fully in the Eucharistic celebration every week. 

9. Being Catholic means … we make time to develop a prayer life because prayer leads to an intimate 
friendship with the Lord. Being Catholic means we value and read the Bible, the word of God. 

10. Being Catholic means … we recognize the role of proper authority in the Church, for example, by seeking 
guidance for moral decisions from the church’s official teachers, the pope and the bishops in communion 
with him. 

11. Being Catholic means … we serve others by imitating Jesus who washed the feet of his disciples and 
commanded us to do the same. 

12. Being Catholic means … we proclaim the Gospel, publicly acknowledging Jesus Christ and his church. 
Being Catholic means we are willing to stand up to ridicule and suffering in the service of the Gospel 
truth. 

13. Being Catholic means … we have a devotion to Mary—the Mother of God and the Mother of the Church. 
Being Catholic means we admire the saints as models of how to live the Christian life. 

14. Being Catholic means … we are committed to the protection of all life. Being Catholic means we defend 
life at all stages and ages; we stand against abortion, euthanasia, assisted suicide, and other 
contemporary assaults on human life such as prejudice, economic policies that exploit the poor, crime 
and its causes, etc. 

15. Being Catholic means … we belong to Jesus Christ, his church, and to the world where we proclaim in 
word and deed the good news of our gracious, loving Savior. 

These statements are adapted from Michael Pennock’s work in The Seekers Catechism—The Basics of Catholicism. (Notre Dame IN: Ave Maria Press, 1994). 

  



Sponsor and Candidate Reflection  

 
1. If someone asked you how to get to heaven, what would you say? 

 
2. What is the most difficult Church teaching for you to accept and why? 

 
3. Would you ever consider a life of service in Church ministry either as a priest, religious man or woman, 

or a lay church minister?  Why or why not? 
 

4. If Jesus came to you today and said, ‘I want you to be my disciple,’ what would you say? Why? 
 

5. Think of some ways you express your Catholic faith in your everyday life. How long have you been 
doing these things? Why do you continue? What are some new expressions you would like to try? 

 
6. What people, circumstances, and behaviors help your faith grow stronger? 

 
7. Which ones pressure you to ignore your faith? 

 
8. Imagine yourself at Mass, going up to receive the Eucharist. What do you most want to say to Jesus? 

What do you imagine him wanting to say to you? 
 

9. What are three things someone your age can do to be more active at Sunday Mass? 
 

10. How does your relationship with God influence your relationships with other people? 
 

11. What is your favorite part about being a Catholic-Christian? 
 

 

 


